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Mark B. Kent, Executive Director

Mark Kent joined the Gay Men's Chorus of South Florida
(GMCSF) in May 2015. He is responsible for leading the
business side of the Chorus as it continues its evolution as a
leading regional asset and a national influence in both the
LGBTQ+ and choral arts movements. During his tenure, Mark
has worked with staff and volunteer leaders to grow the
Chorus to a budget of more than $1 million and an annual
impact of more than 25,000 people.

Mark has over 35 years of experience developing and
implementing arts education and community arts programs.
Before GMCSF, Mark served as the Atlanta Symphony
Orchestra's Vice President of Education and Community
Engagement. While at the Symphony, Mark also served
nationally on the League of American Orchestra's Education
and Community Engagement Leadership team.

Before the Atlanta Symphony, Mark was the Director of Education and Community Outreach
for Atlanta's $145 million Cobb Energy Performing Arts Centre. Before the Cobb Energy
Centre, Mark was the Director of Education for Imagine It! The Children's Museum of Atlanta.
Mark was also a founding staff member for the $92 million Raymond F. Kravis Center for the
Performing Arts in West Palm Beach, FL., where he designed and directed their nationally
acclaimed education and outreach programs.

Formore information on the GayMen's Chorus of South Florida, visit gmcsf.org or call 954-763-2266,Monday through
Friday, 10am to 6pm. For public relations, please contact Director ofMarketing and Sponsorship, EdwardOtto Zielke at

954-763-2266, ext. 107 or email marketing@gmscf.org.

http://gmcsf.org
http://marketing@gmscf.org

